Greetings of peace and love!
 

 






"Lenten Reflection on Love and Forgiveness"

The Kawan ng Panginoon prayer group is inviting  you for a Lenten Reflection
on Friday, March 19, 2010 7:30 pm - 9:00 pm
at  Notre Dames Des Philippines
 8500 Boulevard St Laurent 
 
 
Yes, 
you are beautiful, 
you are loved, 
you are forgiven 
by the 
Mercy of God.


by:
KP core team  
